
 

 

 
September 11, 2017  
 
Dear Property Owner, 
 
Please participate in the 2017 RSF Connect 1-Gigabit Community Advisory Vote. Your vote is needed to: 
 

• Approve the RSF Connect 1-Gigabit high-speed internet project 
• Indicate your interest in the services to be offered 

 
The enclosed ballot must be received at the pre-addressed post office box of the Inspector of Elections or 
deposited into the locked ballot box at the RSF Association office by 5:00 pm on Wednesday, October 4, 
2017, to be counted. 
 
The Board of Directors is recommending approval of the RSF Connect 1-Gigabit project as described in the 
enclosed Voter’s Guide. A YES vote will indicate that you approve the project. A NO vote will indicate that you do 
not approve it. A majority of the votes cast will determine the outcome. 
 
Included in this ballot package is a blue survey card to ascertain your interest in the service offerings. The survey 
will provide an indication of how many homeowners will sign up for the internet service, TV service, telephone 
service or a combination. By returning the card, you are indicating your interest, but are not obligating 
yourself. The information will enable the internet service provider selected by the Association to contact you 
regarding setting up service to your home. 
 
Ballot Instructions: 

1. Vote YES or NO on approval of the RSF Connect 1-Gigabit project on the green ballot. Place an “X” next 
to YES to indicate that you approve the project. Place an “X” next to NO to indicate that you do not 
approve it. 

2. Complete the blue indication of interest survey, which will register your priorities for the RSF Connect 
project and your likelihood to subscribe to the service. 

3. Place the green ballot and the blue survey in the yellow return envelope. 

4. On the upper left hand corner of the return envelope please write your physical street address in the 
Covenant. Please sign your name, indicating that your printed name, mailing address, parcel identifier 
and physical street address on the envelope are correct. Your signature will be verified against your 
signature on file. If we do not have your signature on file, your physical street address will be used to 
validate your ballot.  

All property owners are asked to vote. The fiber-optic network is a significant Association investment that will 
bring 1-Gigabit internet speed to all properties in the Covenant.  
 
If you have questions, please do not hesitate to call RSF Association Assistant Manager Christy Whalen at  
858-756-1174 or email RSFA@RSFAssociation.org. For more information visit www.RSFConnect.com.  
 
Remember, the deadline to return your ballot is 5:00 pm on Wednesday, October 4, 2017. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bruce Bishop 
Inspector of Elections 
 


